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3 October 1983

I am writing to say how much I enjoyed my visit to Canada

last week -nd to thank you for the time you gave to our talks

in Ottawa and to entertaining me at such magnificent banquets in

Toronto and Edmonton. The exnerience of addressing the joint

session of the Canadian Parliament was an unforgettable one for me

and I shall always value the rare and signal honour conferred on

me by the invitation to do so.

The time available for the visit was all too short but I was

very glad to have the opportunity of visiting Toronto and Edmonton.

I found our personal talks, as always, stimulating and enjoyable

and we were able to cover much useful ground. I greatly appreciated

your kindness in giving the delightful lunch at your residence.

Thank you for the beautiful brooch which I will treasure as a

memento of a very happy visit to Canada. I look forward to seeing

you at CHOGM.

\to

The Right Honourable Pierre Elliott Trudeau


